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City of Farmington 
Farmington Road Construction/Driveway Closure 

Notice 
     
On Wednesday, May 19, 2021 concrete reconstruction of the east side of Farmington Road 
will begin (weather depending). This will result in necessary driveway closures for these 
east side residences beginning on Wednesday as well. We kindly ask that residents park 
elsewhere on adjacent streets, or in the lighted parking lot of the Salem United Church of 
Christ at 33424 Oakland Street during this work. We anticipate these closures to last 10-
14 days, though this is solely based on receiving passing concrete testing results 
which would confirm the concrete has cured and gained enough strength for 
allowable use. Northbound only traffic on Farmington Road will be constantly maintained 
between Oakland St and Shiawassee St. 
 
If you have any special needs, please contact any of the numbers below to make 
arrangements. 
 
Please keep children and pets away from the construction operation.  Construction 
activities, and the associated equipment that goes with it, is attractive to small children and 
can be dangerous.  Please keep children away from the equipment, removals, mass 
grading, and wet concrete. 
 
If you have any specific questions regarding the road construction, such as scheduling, 
parking or access, please call Mr. Mike McNutt, Construction Inspection for OHM, at 
(313) 516-4735, Mr. Austin Downie, Engineer for OHM, at (734) 466-4437, the 
Contractor, Hartwell Cement Co., Mr. Dan O’Malley (248) 789-4155, or the City of 
Farmington DPW at (248) 473-7250. 
 
Updated information will be handed out and attached to your front door as necessary. 
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